City of Annapolis City Council
Committee & Commission Referral Action Report

Date:
To: City of Annapolis Office of Law
Legislative and Policy Analyst

The Maritime Advisory Board has reviewed Ordinance 0-9-16 (Removing Members of
Boards and Commissions) and the Board has taken the following action:

___ Favorable

___ Favorable with amendments
__ Unfavorable

_xx__No Action (7-0)

__ Other

_xx__ Comments:

The Board voted to take no action as a Board with respect to this Ordinance.
Each member may, as an individual member, comment if he or she desires to do so.

.

Meeting Date: February 16, 2015

Tarrant H. Lomax, Chai;/
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